
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st September 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To support with our Vehicle work, Year 4 will be visiting Mansfield Museum to participate in a Romans and 

Anglo-Saxons workshop.   

 

The visit will take place on Tuesday 7th November 2023. We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return 

at approximately 3.00pm. Children will need to wear their school uniform for this trip. All children will need 

a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If your child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for 

them by school; please order via the form on ParentMail. 

 

In order to cover the cost of the trip, we require a voluntary contribution of £15.50 per child. This price 

includes the coach travel to Mansfield and the two workshops. School does not make a profit and all parental 

contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then 

the visit will not be able to take place.  

 

We would also like to ask for some parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead. If you are able to 

help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

Please complete the permission form on ParentMail and make any voluntary contributions by Friday 13th 

October 2023. There is the option to part pay when you come to check out if it would be helpful to split the 

cost into three weekly payments.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Davies and Mrs Wilkinson 

Year 4 Teachers 

 


